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LUP Hearings <lup-hearings@multco.us>

Please Keep Horse riding open!
Emily Chavez-Nguyen <emily.chaveznguyen@gmail.com> Mon, Oct 23, 2023 at 1:24 PM
To: lup-hearings@multco.us

Hello, 

I'm just writing as part of the community who loves to use the Metro riding trails on a weekly basis. Over the past year,
this has become one of my favorite parts of the week, as well as I love to see the joy of other trail users when they get to see
a beautiful horse on the trail. This is so key in helping my own mental health, which in turn really aids me in my work as a
mental health therapist. PLEASE keep these McCarthy and Burlington Creek Nature Areas open to horse use! I'm writing
by email as I am unable to attend the meeting on the 26th due to work! Please feel free to reach out of use my testimony! 

Thank you! 
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